
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Kellie Boydens <K.Boydens@gov.je> 
Sent: 15 October 2020 15:13 
To: Chair Jersey <chair.jersey@iod.net> 
Subject: Letter from EIA Scrutiny Panel re Government Plan 
  
Please be cautious 
This email was sent from outside of your organisation 

 
 
Dear Lisa 
  
I write on behalf of the Economic and International Affairs Scrutiny Panel, which is currently 
undertaking a review of the Government Plan 2021 – 2024. The Panel wrote to you during its review 
of the previous Government Plan, specifically in relation to several projects requiring additional 
expenditure as set out within R.91/2019. 
  
The Government of Jersey published a 6-month progress report which provided an update on each of 
the projects identified last year. The projects identified last year, and their current progress updates 
are as follows: 
  

• Future Economic Partnerships: Goods and Borders 
Cluster Deferred  

• Economic Framework and Productivity Support - On track  

• Delivering the Digital Policy Framework - Reduced  

• Digital Jersey Growth - Reduced  

• Promoting Jersey - Delayed  

• Rural Economy Strategy - Reduced  

• Cyber Security Growth - Reduced  

• Culture, Arts and Heritage - Reduced  

  
A number of new projects which require additional expenditure in 2021 have been included within 
the Government Plan 2021 – 2024. Two of these are: 
  

• Covid-19 Co-Funded Payroll Scheme Phase III 
2021 - £11.3 million 
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• Economic Recovery 

2021 - £15,500,000  

2022 - £12,000,000  

2023 - £12,000,000  

2024 - £0,000  

  
The Panel would be grateful to receive the IoD’s views on any of these projects and would like to invite 
you to make a written submission. The Panel would value any comments you might have and would 
be interested to know of any engagement you have had with the Department.  
  
If possible, the Panel would like to receive your views by Friday 30th October 2020. The Panel has 
limited time in which to conduct its review, so if this timescale is likely to cause you difficulties, please 
do let me know. Please be aware that written submissions will generally be uploaded to the States 
Assembly website, however, we reserve the right not to release certain submissions into the public 
domain. If you would like the submission to remain confidential, please do let me know. 
  
Best wishes 
Kellie  
  
 
 
 
  
  
Kellie Boydens 
Principal Committee and Panel Officer 
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